
Field Trip to Lee Gardens in Causeway Bay  

(2 July 2024) 

On 2 July 2024 (Tuesday) morning, 27 S1-5 students joined a field trip to Causeway Bay. They 

visited Hysan Place and studied the urban landscape in the Lee Gardens. This experience not only 

increased their knowledge of the district’s history, commercial activities, and cultural aspects but also 

broadened their horizons and enriched their learning experiences.  

 

 
Our students examine the plants on the green roof of Hysan Place 

 

 

 
Our students take a group photo with Assistant Principal LO Wai-yan (first row 1st right) on the 

green roof of Hysan Place 

 



 
Our student study the architectural structure of Hysan Place. 

 

 

 
Our students are exploring the history of Lee Theatre 



 
Our students listen attentively to the historical development of Lee Gardens 

 

 

 

 
Our students are going on a field trip to Lee Gardens 


